
THE GLENROSE ASSOCIATION 

2018 ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP FORM FOR NEW AND RENEWING MEMBERS 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Dear Glenrose Neighbor: 

On a recent hike through Glenrose I found myself reflecting on our beautiful community and all of those that have lived here 
through the millennia. Originally Glenrose provided a home for the Upper Spokane Group of the Spokane Indians. The first settlers 
homesteaded here after the Mullan Trail was completed in 1866. Robert Williamson and is family are regarded as the first 
homesteaders settling here in 1876. You will recognize his son Alphus Williamson’s white barn which still stands on the east side of 
Glenrose Road and 28

th
 Avenue.  

The reason I mention this history is because a common thread with all of us that live here in Glenrose is stewardship. Today we are 
all privileged to live in Glenrose due to the care and concern of those that came before us. That legacy has been passed on to us and 
it is our responsibility to care for this area for not only our enjoyment but also for those that follow in our footsteps. That is why The 
Glenrose Association exists. 

TGA is dedicated to the preservation of the rural character of Glenrose. The association was formed in 1994 because community 
members like you and I recognized they had a stronger voice as an organized group. If we wanted to protect the essence of Glenrose 
we needed to band together with a common voice. We best understand the value of Glenrose and as an association we are best 
equipped to garner the attention of those outside the area. 

There are countless examples how TGA fulfills its mission representing the interests of the Glenrose Community. TGA has fostered a 
strong relationship with Spokane County elected and administrative officials. Developers that have designs on changing our 
community recognize we are your watchdog defending the Glenrose Community mission of maintaining our rural character. At the 
same time TGA has in place programs to assist our way of life. 

 We have a safety and security system in place with direct links to the sheriff’s department. Neighbors helping neighbors                                   
helping law enforcement when potential malcontents cause problems for our community. 

 The Firewise Program is here to not only help you protect your homes but also to encourage a healthy forest and provide 
shelter for the wildlife we live in harmony with here in Glenrose 

 Events like our annual spring cleanup day and BBQ and our fall Cider Pressing Party build community. They give all of us an 
opportunity to get to know each other and share our common thread – Glenrose! 

 The TGA website, www.glenroseassociation.org, is packed full of information to enhance our experience living in Glenrose. 
Our monthly meetings and newsletter allows all of us to stay informed and to interject our individual concerns as they arise. 

April is renewal month for all of us. Show our support for the Glenrose Community by donating to THE GLENROSE ASSOCIATION. We 
need you more than ever! Over the years TGA has done a great job of forging relationships with various Spokane County officials. 
We are on a first name basis with the County Sheriff and his department, with our County Commissioner, with County Planners, 
County Road Engineers, the County Parks Director, the leaders at the Spokane Conservation District, the Washington State 
Department of Natural Resources, and with Fire District 8. We have these folks ear because they know we represent a large block of 
constituent’s in their area. Your support keeps us strong and united when dealing with these folks. It is absolutely critical that we can 
demonstrate that united front when developers, county government, and others try to will their way on our community! By having 
the numbers of people living in Glenrose supporting TGA we are communicating from a position of strength. I can’t tell you how 
important that is! You know how important that is! 

How do we use your donations? Below you can see a chart of how TGA uses the funds we receive from you. 

Mailing Supplies

Website Admin

Miscellaneous

Insurance

Event Expenses

Legal Fund

 

We also need your support in dollars. Look at your donations to TGA as an insurance policy against future incursion into your and my 
lifestyle! The money that is donated to TGA is very carefully used. None of the directors are paid. All of the donations are used to 
promote our way of life. I can’t think of a more important reason to donate to this great community association. Your donations are 
tax deductible where applicable because TGA is a registered Washington State Non-Profit Corporation with 5019(c) (3) tax status. If 
you have a business you can advertise it for free on our website if you donate to TGA. We now have two ways for you to join and 
donate to TGA. Go to our website, www.glenroseassociation.org, select the membership/donation tab and fill in the blanks or simply 
fill out the form on the bottom of this letter and mail it back to TGA. 

Thank you so much for your membership and all the best in 2018. 

Bob Hyslop, President 

http://www.glenroseassociation.org/
http://www.glenroseassociation.org/


IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES FOR 2018 

 Monthly association meetings held at Moran Prairie Library 7:00PM – 9:00PM. Meeting dates & notifications sent by email. 
 The Glenrose Association 2018 Annual Meeting to be held Mon. April 11

th
, 6:45PM – 9:00PM at the Moran Prairie Library. 

 The Glenrose Association 2018 Annual Cleanup Day, Sat. April 21
rd

: Meet at 37
th

 & Glenrose, 9:00AM, followed by potluck at 
The Morning Star Boys Ranch. 

 The Glenrose Association 2017 Annual FIREWISE Preparedness Day, Sat. May 5
th

: Location to be announced at the annual 
meeting. 

 Cider Pressing Party – Bring your containers for some great Glenrose Cider, Sat. October 13
th

: Location to be announced. 
  

PLEASE JOIN OR RENEW TODAY 

*You may RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP or JOIN, by completing and mailing the application displayed below or you can 
join on line by going to the Glenrose Association website and filling out the online form. 

 
 
The Glenrose Association 
PO Box 30202 
Spokane, WA  99223 
 

 

 

 

 

   
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

THE GLENROSE ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP FORM – Effective 4/1 
(If you are renewing and there are no changes to this form list your name, sign, and mail back with your donation.) 

               *First Name: _______________________________* Last Name: ______________________________________ 

 *Primary Email: ____________________________*Primary Phone #:___________________________________ 

 Mailing Address 

 *Street or PO Box: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 *City: _____________________________________* State: ___________* Zip Code: ______________________ 

 Second Adult Member (if applicable) 
 First name: ________________________________ Last Name: ________________________________________ 

 Primary Email: _____________________________ Primary Phone#:____________________________________ 

 Would you like to have a free business listing on our website? (Yes or No): __________ 
(Enclose the information you would like posted on the website for your free business listing) 

 Type of Membership (circle one) Subscription period: 1Year as of April 1st-No Recurring Payment. 

 Level 1: Family Membership- $35  Level 4: Diamond- $500 

Level 2: Silver-   $50    Level 5: Lifetime-   $1000 

Level 3: Gold-    $100    Level 6: Other- ______________  

Signature of Applicant: _________________________________________________ Date: _______________________ 

Please make your check payable to The Glenrose Association. Mail this application, with your payment as follows. THANK YOU! 

The Glenrose Association     PO Box 30202     Spokane, WA  99223 

Membership in The Glenrose Association (TGA) is open to the public. TGA is a Washington State nonprofit corporation and has 

federal 501 (c) 3 Status. 


